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           10th December 2021 

Staffing Update 

As you are all aware unfortunately, I am leaving St Joseph’s at Christmas.  

I am very pleased to be able to inform you that Mr Graham Lobb will be continuing as our Executive 

Headteacher until the end of this academic year. Mr Lobb will be spending lots of time at St Joseph’s 

supporting our very talented and experienced staff team. We hope to have appointed a permanent 

Headteacher for St Joseph’s to begin in September 2022. 

Mr Lobb will be joining Class DOJO so parents will be able to contact him in the same way as other staff 

members and is very much looking forward to getting to know you all. Furthermore, Mr Lobb’s direct 

email address is: globb@joe.srscmat.co.uk 

Year 1/2 

Mrs Walsh is also ready to embark on her future plans as she is also due to leave St Joseph’s. We have 

successfully appointed Miss Coxhead as our new Year 1/2 class teacher. This is fantastic news as she is 

already familiar with the school and many children, as she taught our Year 1/2 class for a short period of 

time last academic year, whilst Mrs Walsh was shielding.  

Miss Coxhead is currently teaching at another school from within our Trust so her transition to St 

Joseph’s will be very smooth.  

Miss Coxhead is going to be available to commence this teaching post from February Half Term due to 

her teaching commitments at her current school.  

Mrs Walsh has kindly agreed to teach the Year 1/2 class alongside a familiar supply teacher, Mrs Vardy, 

until February Half Term. We are extremely grateful for this kind offer.  

Thank you to all parents for your continued support for St Joseph’s - it is a very exciting time for the 

school and we look forward to the new changes being fully implemented. 

Regards 

Mrs Chadbourne 
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